
MINUTES 

NORTH LEBANON TOWNSHIP 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

March 3, 2021 

 

The Special Wednesday meeting of the North Lebanon Township Board of Supervisors was 

advertised in the Lebanon Daily News on February 27, 2021 and held this day at 3:00 PM at the 

Municipal Building located at 725 Kimmerlings Road, Lebanon, PA with the following people 

present:   

   

 

In person:  Richard Miller    Chairman 

Ed Brensinger     Vice-Chairman 

Arden Snook Sr          Treasurer 

Cheri Grumbine   Township Manager 
 

No public was in attendance. 

 

The meeting was called to order and the pledge to the flag was made.   

 

AWARD OF OLD TRUCK #6 to Falls Twp- Wyoming County  

A.)  Old Truck #6, a 2008 Mack Truck, was previously approved by the Board to list on Municibid 

and placed an advertisement as required in the Lebanon Daily News, along with a few other 

items for sale. Falls Township called Supervisor Brensinger in desperate need of a truck after 

one of their trucks had engine failure during a snowstorm. Municibid agreed to allow the 

township to remove this item from their website. 

 

MOTION was made and seconded to award the sale of Old Truck #6 to Falls Township, Wyoming 

County, Pennsylvania for $30,000. Motion unanimously carried. 

 

      

Supervisor Brensinger advised the Board members that someone from Falls Township will be here 

to pick up the truck between 9:00-10:00 a.m. Thursday morning. 

 

With no further business to discuss, meeting adjourned. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Erika A. Sheibley 

Recording Secretary 


